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7th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 1 Visit to Hunstanton – Thursday 2nd May 2024 
 

As part of our Summer Term topic “Buckets and Spades” and to provide a real life ‘hands on’ experience, 
we are planning to take both Year 1 classes to Hunstanton in Norfolk on Thursday 2nd May 2024. 
 
We are planning to visit the Sea Life Centre which has a large variety of sea creatures and will include an 
interactive talk by a member of staff at the Centre.  We will spend time on the beach (whatever the 
weather!) with opportunities to beachcomb, have an ice lolly, play and have a paddle if possible.   
 
The journey is approximately 1 hour and 45 minutes to 2 hours but may include toilet stops if necessary.  In 
respect of the time and distance involved, children would need to be in school by 8.15am with an aim to 
leave at 8.30am and we would hope to return by 6pm. 
 
To help cover the cost of the day we would be grateful if you could make a voluntary contribution of 
£35.00.  Payment can be made via your child’s School Gateway account.  You may choose your payment 
schedule but we ask that the full amount be paid by 19th April 2024. 
 
Unfortunately, due to budget restrictions, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions the trip will 
not take place.  If you are unable to meet the cost of the trip, please talk to Mrs Barrett in the office.   If 
your child is unwell and unable to go on the trip we will be unable to refund the cost as all payment will 
have been made in advance. 
 
Please note:  A further letter will be sent home listing items your child will need for the trip, nearer the 
time and for you to give permission for them to take part. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs Jane Sherwood 
Head Teacher  


